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FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (Year C)    5th/6th February 2022 

 

Weekend Masses (5/6 February):   Mass Intention: 

Saturday 12.30pm     Canon Peter Jones RIP 

Sunday 10.00am     Canon Gerry Breen RIP 

Weekly School Mass (at Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School, Earlsbury Gardens, B20 3AE): 

There is NO School Mass this week. 

6th Sunday in Ordinary Time (Year C)  

Weekend Masses (12/13 February):   Mass Intention: 

Saturday 12.30pm     Intentions of Mr Gerry O’Hara  

Sunday 10.00am     James Banaghan 

Readings: Jeremiah 17:5-8; Psalm 1; 1 Corinthians 15:12, 16-20; Luke 6:17, 20-26 

 

Links between our Church and School Community 

Sacred Heart School gardening club - If any parishioners have any old gardening tools (trowels, 

gardening forks, gloves, plastic watering cans) that they could donate for the children to use 

then we would be very grateful. Thank you for your generosity. 

(Please let Fr Tim know if you have anything to donate and we can see how best to arrange to 

get them to the school). 

 

Supporting your parish: Current needs are altar servers for Saturday 12.30pm Mass,   

Cleaners whenever people are free; people to open up and close the church for Mass. 

 

Synod Pathway invitation from Pope Francis: This Monday, 7th February, from 7pm to 9pm 
is a really important moment to be involved in the life of the Church. All parishioners are 
invited to a Zoom gathering on the Synod. 
Please take a questionnaire paper home from church today. Email 
sacredheart.bham@rcaob.org.uk to request the Zoom invite. 
 
If you cannot make the Zoom call, please take some time to consider the questions and to 
return the questionnaire to church next weekend. 
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